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New Mexico Climate Action Meeting in Tucumcari 
NMED seeking input from local community members 

 
TUCUMCARI — The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) is hosting a climate action 
engagement meeting in Tucumcari, New Mexico on Thursday, February 22, 2024.  
 
NMED staff and collaborators New Mexico Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources Department and 
Center for Civic Policy will facilitate the informational meeting on priority climate actions for New 
Mexico and seek public input. 
 
“Understanding what communities across New Mexico envision is an important part of creating the 
climate actions that work for our state,” said Environmental Protection Division Director 
Michelle Miano. “We look forward to engaging with community members in Tucumcari as we gather 
input on the climate action plan.” 
 
The meeting will take place from 6 to 8 p.m. in the lecture hall in Building E at the North American Wind 
Research and Training Center on the Mesalands Campus, Tucumcari, New Mexico. Light food and 
refreshments will be provided.  
 
Persons who need language services (e.g., assistance from an interpreter) or persons with disabilities who 
need services to participate in this public process should contact Amy Rosebrough (505-629-5559, 
amy.rosebrough@env.nm.gov) by noon on Wednesday, February 21, 2024. 
 
The meeting is part of a four-year engagement process designed to solicit and incorporate community 
feedback into the state’s climate action plan. These efforts are funded by the $3 million Climate Pollution 
Reduction Grant that NMED received from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency. More information 
is available here.  
 

### 
 

NMED does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, age or sex in the administration of its programs or activities, 
as required by applicable laws and regulations.  NMED is responsible for coordination of compliance efforts and receipt of inquiries concerning 
non-discrimination requirements implemented by 40 C.F.R. Parts 5 and 7, including Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Section 
504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973; the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, and Section 13 of the 
Federal Water Pollution Control Act Amendments of 1972. If you have any questions about this notice or any of NMED’s non-discrimination 
programs, policies or procedures, you may contact: Kate Cardenas, Non-Discrimination Coordinator | NMED |1190 St. Francis Dr., Suite N4050 
| P.O. Box 5469 | Santa Fe, NM 87502 or (505) 827-2855 or nd.coordinator@env.nm.gov. If you believe that you have been discriminated 
against with respect to a NMED program or activity, you may contact the Non-Discrimination Coordinator. 
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The Environment Department’s mission 

is to protect and restore the 

environment and to foster a healthy 

and prosperous New Mexico for 

present and future generations. 
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